
Automation Gossip and Forgotten Links:
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Imprint Automation India magazine brings you upto speed with the explosion of information on 
breakthrough tech in PARA domain. Breaking news soon gets forgotten. Professionals can’t miss 

out on  information. Imprint      you to valuable gossip. 

Visa Makes Payments Personalized and Secure With AI
https://blogs.nvidia.com/blog/visa-ai-podcast/ 

Humanoid Robots Ready for the Masses: Report
https://www.iotworldtoday.com/robotics/humanoid-rbots-near-mass-
production-report 

AI-Enabled Robotic Autonomy: The Next Evolution in Manufacturing 
Automation
https://www.iotworldtoday.com/robotics/ai-enabled-robotic-autono-
my-the-next-evolution-in-manufacturing-automation 

Cisco Enters AI Partnership with Saudi Arabia
https://www.wsj.com/tech/ai/cisco-enters-ai-partnership-with-saudi-
arabia-b3b3cc58?mod=ai_lead_pos7 

Optimizing For Organizational Value: Business and The Current Gen AI 
Journey
https://www.forbes.com/sites/deloitte/2025/01/30/optimizing-for-or-
ganizational-value-business-and-the-current-gen-ai-journey/ 

How Machine Learning Works with Existing Operations Data
https://www.automationworld.com/analytics/article/55293698/con-
trol-system-integrators-association-csia-the-importance-of-mes-in-har-
nessing-manufacturing-data-for-ai-and-ml-solutions 

Robots Run Out of Energy Long Before They Run Out of Work to Do
https://www.ien.com/automation/video/22942485/robots-run-out-of-
energy-long-before-they-run-out-of-work-to-do 

Enhancing Healthcare Delivery through Robotic Process Automation
https://optirobotics.com/blog2.php

Insights In Automation offers custom in-person training on Rockwell 
and Siemens PLCs/PACs and HMIs in our Pittsfield, MA Learning Center!
https://theautomationblog.com/in-person-plc-and-hmi-training/

Easier automation in challenging times: KUKA exhibits at automatica 
2025 under the motto ‘Making automation easier’
https://theautomationdaily.com/2025/06/easier-automation-in-
challenging-times-kuka-exhibits-at-automatica-2025-under-the-motto-
making-automation-easier/
Schneider Electric unveils Industrial Gen AI Copilot in collaboration 
with Microsoft
https://theautomationdaily.com/2025/05/schneider-electric-unveils-

The NXS 300, Unveiled by Continental, Is Revolutionizing Industry 4.0 
Logistics
http://industrialautomationindia.in/news/continental-nxs300-amr-
redefines-industry-4-logistics

Xaba Raises $6M to Accelerate Generative AI Platform for Industrial 
Robotics
https://industrialautomationmonthly.com/xaba-raises-6m-to-
accelerate-generative-ai-platform-for-industrial-robotics/

RoboForce Launches Modular AI-Enabled Industrial Robot
https://industrialautomationmonthly.com/roboforce-launches-
modular-ai-enabled-industrial-robot/

Amazon launches new AI foundation model, deploys 1 millionth robot
https://www.therobotreport.com/amazon-launches-new-ai-founda-
tion-model-deploys-1-millionth-robot/

ABB Robotics launches large industrial robots, heavy duty AMR at 
Automatica
https://www.therobotreport.com/abb-robotics-launches-large-
industrial-robots-heavy-duty-amr-at-automatica/

Comau launches new range of autonomous mobile robots
https://roboticsandautomationnews.com/2025/06/30/comau-
launches-new-range-of-autonomous-mobile-robots/92726/

3D-Printed Prosthetic Aids Cyclist After Accident
https://www.thomasnet.com/insights/3d-printed-facial-prosthetic/

Artificial Intelligence and Industrial Automation: Transforming the 
Future of Industry
https://youtu.be/B_fkgQP11ls?si=mvamUeaI-B0QyUWy

industrial-gen-ai-copilot-in-collaboration-with-microsoft/
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To feature your exciting news on this column send me a         
Riya sewatkar

riya.sewatkar@paratechexpoindai.com
9867670265

Modular Industrial Robot

Humanoid Robots
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